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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Y5/Y6 Football Tournament 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the annual cluster Football tournament at St Aidans High 

School, Harrogate on Wednesday 1st November 2017. The event starts at 2pm at finishes at 
approximately 4pm, please could you make arrangements to collect your child from school at around 
4.30pm. 

 
I will organise q football kits for your child to wear at the event and they will put them on at school prior 
to leaving.  It would also be advisable they wear tracksuit bottoms and a school jumper over the top to 

keep warm.  I would also suggest they have a waterproof coat, hat and gloves with them too as it is 
likely to be cold. 
Other items needed: 

 Shin pads must be worn 

 Water bottle and healthy snacks 

 Long hair must be tied back  – this is a school rule and is also mentioned in the rules for the 

event  

 Football boots/astro turfs or trainers 

 Please make sure your child’s medical information is up to date prior to this event.  

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £4.00 towards the cost of transport (actual cost £130.00), 
this will be set up to pay via your parentpay account 
 

Regards 
 

Mrs A Coupland 

 
Mrs Amanda Coupland 
School Sports Co-ordinator 
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